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Comments: The original construction of these cabins was unauthorized and illegal. The U.S. Forest Service took

a tolerate and forgiving approach to the removal of these structures. That kindness is appreciated, but should not

be taken as authorization or justification. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and phase out

ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness, and to

change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.


